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PREMIER ACADEMY ANNOUNCES
PLANS FOR SECOND LOCATION IN
ROCHESTER HILLS

Oakland Township, MI — Premier Academy, a locally-owned, Christian-based, early childhood
education campus, is announcing site plans for a new location on the southeast corner of
Adams and Tienken in Rochester Hills, Michigan.

The new campus’ site plan proposes as a two-story, ten-classroom building with a fenced-in
outdoor playground area. The campus will bring 22 new jobs, student intern opportunities to
the area plus provide significant road improvements at the Adams/Tienken intersection.

“Our current campus in Oakland Township is at capacity,” says Premier Academy owner and
Rochester-based businessman Jeff Schmitz, “which clearly demonstrates a need that our local
families desire a private, preschool education experience close to home.”

The Adams/Tienken property is subject to conditional land use approval by the City. The
developer has been asked by the Rochester Hills Planning Commission and the Road
Commission for Oakland County to make modifications to its site and the adjacent roadways,
which will be accommodated. An open house is planned at Premier Academy’s Oakland
Township campus to show the Premier Academy concept on:
Monday, Dec. 11
7to8p.m.
44 N. Snell Rd.
(northwest corner of
Snell and Rochester Rds.)

The community will have the opportunity to meet the owners, review site plans for the Rochester
Hills campus and learn more about Montessori and traditional preschool education.



